
Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

201 Highland Avenue 
Upper Montclair 
New Jersey 07043 
April 26, 1975 

It was with great regret that I read about the sad 
news. 

I am just writing to let you know that I will not 
be at the Dallas meeting, although I was hoping to make 
it. The questions I asked can certainly wait another 
year. 

Best wishes to you and Evelyn, 
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P .S. Please note my new address. I moved out of 
the bathroom knapping situation, and have all the space 
I need now! 
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